
 

Apologies for the delay in my response to your email, the waste team are extremely busy with 
various projects and the mobilisation of the new contract. 

 
many thanks for you email below, having looked at your further proposal, I can comment further  

 

• NHW723 , there is a bin opposite this on the grassed area NHW 482, these bins are 
within easy distance of each other for the resident or walkers to use either.   We originally 
choose NHW 482 due to its location and seating area, however if you feel that NHW723 
has a higher usage, we will be happy to exchange the status of these and removal NHW 
482 instead. 

• The two litter bins along the high street near entrance to bacons yard (one of these do 
not appear to have been captured on our mapping data). One of these will be 
removed.  There is also a bin (labelled NHW 22 on the footpath along back street (next to 
#41) _ thank you for identifying this and we will update our records accordingly.  

•  

In regard to the overall 30% percentage reduction required for the new contract, due to the 
difference and requirements of all towns and villages, some will have more removed, others 
less – this percentage was not a definitive figure to reach per village, but an overall contract wide 
reduction. 


